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ShalomLearning wishes you and 
your family a happy and healthy 
new year.

With each year we grow and learn 
alongside our students. We look 
forward to another successful year 
thanks to your continued support 
and partnership.

Discover the Future of Jewish Education
www.shalomlearning.org

4929 Bethesda Ave
Bethesda, MD 20814


